
 

 

 

 

 
BOARD OF FINANCE 

TOWN OF KILLINGWORTH 
323 ROUTE 81 

KILLINGWORTH, CONNECTICUT 06419 

 
MINUTES 

 Special Meeting 
May 17, 2024 

 
Chairman Annie Stirna called the May 17, 2024, Special Meeting of the Board of 
Finance of the Town of Killingworth to order at 10:37. The meeting was held virtually. 
 
Members present: Chairman Annie Stirna, Vice Chairman Marcel Couture, Clerk 
Tara Amatrudo, Sara O’Brien, Mike Kovacs  
 
Members absent: William Kosturko 
 
Visitors:     
 
Also Present:  Regina Regolo, Finance Director 
 Eric Couture, First Selectman 
 Dawn Mooney, Town Clerk 
 Michele Nuhn, Tax Collector 
 
 
Couture moved to restore $4,200.00 to the Killingworth Library Association that had  
previously been reduced.  Amatrudo seconded the motion. 
 
Discussion 
 
Vote on motion. 
Motion failed 1-4-0 
 
Couture moved to approve the 2024-25 Town Budget and move it to Town Meeting.  
Seconded by Kovacs. 
Vote 
Motion passed 5-0-0 
 
 
There being no further business, Stirna adjourned the meeting at 10:51 A.M. 
 
 

 
Respectfully submitted,    
     Tara Amatrudo                             

      Tara Amatrudo, Clerk 
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